
 

 

 

I am running for the position of Director at Large, Risk and Safety. I have been a member 
of KMHA since 2010 with my son playing in both the house and competitive league. Over 
the years I have volunteered in various capacities that include manager, assistant-trainer 
and social committee. In the 2018/2019 season I volunteered directly with the league as a 
committee member on the Risk and Safety team.  

KMHA has been a huge part of our family and I would like the opportunity to continue 
giving back. As Director at Large for Risk and Safety, I pledge to be committed to our 
members by maintaining a risk, safety and conduct management environment that 
promotes and maintains the best interest of all families. 


